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Tammany Yacht Club 

General Membership Meeting 

New board Induction 

January 17, 2020 

7 pm 
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Commodore’s Corner 

Larry Whited 

 

First let me wish everyone in the Tammany Yacht Club community a Happy New 
Year.  The Club saw many ups and downs in 2019, but with the help and support 
of many, many members we persevered.  There are many challenges and oppor-
tunities ahead, but I am confident the new TYC Leadership Team is up to the 
task. 
 
I cannot begin to appropriately thank ALL the people that supported the club with 
their efforts and financial support this past year.  The Board and Committee 
Chairs and participants deserve special kudos for their ongoing commitment to 
the Club.   But it would be all for naught if the General Membership didn’t partici-
pate.  We had a lot of fun special events this past year, and I’m excited when I 
hear some of the new ideas being proposed.  I’ve said this before, but it bears re-
peating.  If you like the way things are going, GREAT!  Get involved and keep the 
momentum going (like the LSU Football Team).  If you don’t like the way things 
are going, GREAT!  Get involved and contribute to making the changes you’d like 
to see.  It’s been said many times, if you didn’t vote, don’t complain about the 
election results. Participate.  Our Membership is ultimately our only resource. 
 
Be sure to attend the General Membership meeting on January 17

th
 and cele-

brate the swearing in of the new Board.  It’s important that we give them the sup-
port they need and deserve to lead TYC in 2020.  I’m excited about the possibili-
ties. 
 
And for me personally I’d like to quote an old wine commercial, “Thank you for 
your support.” 
 
See you at the Club. 
 
Larry Whited  
TYC Commodore 
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As we start a New Year, I am honored to have been elected as Commodore. In the past couple 

of years Bobbi and I have enjoyed the comradery of everyone at the club.  I look forward to the 

coming year and giving you reasons to be members of this yacht club and invite your friends to 

join us.  My vision is to have fun events at the club and on the water while growing our mem-

bership. Everyone has expressed their willingness to help in many ways; which is much appre-

ciated because it will take us all to make this yacht club a success. I encourage you to assist as 

much as you can in the committee of your choice. 

Below are some of the volunteers and the committees, I want to thank them for their service.  

Their experience and willingness to give of their time is invaluable to this club. 

The Entertainment Committee has started with the New Year’s Eve Party, which by the time 

you read this I hope you enjoyed.  I’m looking forward to their events this year.  Jan Lemaire 

and Bobbi Bush are co-chairing with the help of Carol Whited.  Please contact Jan or Bobbi if 

you would like to participate on this committee. 

Larry Whited has agreed to take care of the House along with Tom Smith so we are in good 

hands there.  I sure there will be projects they will need our help.  Laura will continue to keep 

our calendar up to date and coordinate rentals. 

Dave Lemaire is going to keep the Membership Committee so be prepared to “Invite a Friend” 

to meet you at the club. 

Kyle Bowser will be Race and Mike Parks will be our Race Committee chair along with some I 

have not had the opportunity to talk to yet. 

Sandy Stone will be working with our Juniors and is learning a lot about being our Webmaster. 

Peggy Stone will still be publishing the Spyglass along with Denise Rock. 

Cheryl Perret has agreed to stay as Treasurer for another year.  We have also hired a 

bookkeeper. 

It is OUR Yacht Club which means it takes us all.  Silence is compliance so no word means 

you are content, I want to hear how we can grow this membership while having a good time by 

all. 

I hope you are as excited about this coming year as I am. 

Thanks for all your support, 

Frank Bush 

Commodore-Elect 

Frank Bush 
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Elves around the House 
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Entertainment 

Jan Lemaire and Bobbi Bush 

We had a very short organizing meeting and decided that the first Wednesday of 
every month except January (that’s New Year’s Day so we will meet second 
Wednesday in January) at 5:30 at the Club is our regular meeting time.  Bobbi 
bush and I are co-chairing  the committee. We would welcome participation by 
ANY person who would like to help with Club entertainment.  Laura and Brenda 
have agreed to meet with us so we don’t extend ourselves beyond our capabili-
ties.  We tossed a few ideas around—certainly the upcoming NY Eve party, early 
Feb likely the potluck to take pics and get the member info for the pictorial directo-
ry, the Valentines diner if we can pull it off (I am out of town for that one so hoping 
Bobbi will coordinate that).  Everyone loved the Bingo so a repeat of that one, the 
Crawfish races and Fleet blessings, Chili cookoff, probably a co-ed Dirty Santa/
ugly sweater gift exchange in December, Halloween Costume party are all on the 
table right now.  I know we could do a quarterly potluck and I think we would enjoy 
it.   

Carol would like to see us repeat the lingerie fashion show that was a hit in the 
past.  Toga party with Greek/Italian food is a possibility for pot luck.  Make your 
own Pizza if I could figure out how to cook everything without taking hours.  Sum-
mer clambake.  The possibilities are endless but can be labor intensive.  It can be 
a very active year if we can have more members participate on the committee. 
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Membership growth is so important 

for our club and we would like to 

 recognize our newest members 

“WELCOME ABOARD” 

Please give a warm Tammany welcome to our newest member,  

Robert Ochs from Alexandria, VA.  

The membership committee would like to extend greetings for a won-

derful new year. Please remember recruitment for new members is 

ongoing and involves everyone. We are all ambassadors for TYC and 

need to spread the word. 

If you have not been to the club in a while, please try to attend the pot 

luck membership gathering. Photos for the directory will be taken and 

this is a good time to meet new people and rekindle friendships. The 

future of our club depends on involvement and participation.  

David J. (Dave) Lemaire, Sr. 

Tammy Yacht Club Membership Chairman 

Louisiana Knights of Columbus, 

Former District Master 

Dave Lemaire Properties, Broker/Owner/Instructor 

40111 Hwy 190 East 

Slidell, LA 70461-2440 

Office: 985-649-7011 

Cell: 985-788-5301 

Fax: 985-649-1691    

davelemaireproperties@msn.com 
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Editor’s Comments 

Peggy Stone 

Happy New Year to the TYC Community!  

Happy New Year to the TYC Community. We are off to a great start with a new board and many 

committee leaders in place.  I will continue to edit Spyglass.  I could not do this without the many 

people that help by sending pictures. Thanks to Carol Whited, Jean Almos, Jan Lemaire, Kim 

Baumy, Denise Rock, Desi Young and others for the great pictures in this issue.  

Sandy and I have some travel plans in the upcoming year. Have patience if your Spyglass is not 

in your inbox  at the beginning of the month. Occasionally, it will be necessary to publish a dou-

ble issue. I am very open to any one who would like to contribute their help. 

Please support our hard working entertainment committee. They are off and running with the 

New Year’s Eve party. 

Take a moment to reflect on the past year and  let it go—the past is history, the future a mystery 

so live for the present. 
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Clipper Estates Christmas Party at TYC 



 

TYC Spyglass  Page 12 

Ladies Christmas Gift Exchange  

Luncheon 
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Ever wonder what antics Santa gets up to after hours. A secret spy 

caught Santa –naughty and nice. 
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TYC EDEN ISLES CHRISTMAS BOAT PARADE 
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THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 
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Pat Geller             1/01 

Andre Peltier            1/05 

Wayne Jablonowski       1/08 

CJ Leblanc              1/09 

Annabelle McDermot     1/11 

Sudee Campbell               1/13 

Becky Blank          1/14 

Dick Almos           1/15 

Peggy Collins          1/17 

Victor Echenique      1/19 

Kenny LaNata         1/22 

Godfred Hennig III     1/27 

Rae Ann Normand     1/28 

Sherry Beale          1/31 

Kathy Hebert         1/31 

Red Schwab          1/31 
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“Happy Hour” 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday 5-7 pm 

Good Eats Thursdays at 6:30 

$5 member 

$7 non-member 

Cool drink in hand 

Good conversation 

“Hanging out with friends” 
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Sign up by 8:00 pm on Thursday, January 30 , 2020 

Filet  $22 members; $27 nonmembers 

Beef  Rib eye, Tuna or Salmon  $20 members; $25 nonmembers 

Potato and Salad only $8 

Salad only $6 

Child’s plate $8 

Entrees include potato, salad, mushrooms, rolls and dessert. 

Dinner Bell rings at 7:00 

  

STEAK NIGHT 

January Birthday Night 

January 31,2020 

7:00 pm 
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January 2020 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

Club 

Closed 

2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 

 

Good Eats 

10 

 

PMYC 

11 

12 13 

LSU-Clemson 

7 pm 

14 

TYC Board 

15 16 

 

Good Eats 

17 

TYC General 

Membership  

18 

19 20 21 22 23 

 

Clipper Estates 

HOA 

24 25 

Rental 

26 27 28 

EIHOA 

29 

Coin du Lestin 

HOA 

30 31 

Birthday and 

Steak Night 
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“Need A Place for that Special Occasion?” 

Wedding Receptions! 

  Family Reunions! 

Baby Showers! 

 Surprise Birthday Parties! 

All with Amazing Waterfront 

Views! 

“Tammany Yacht Club can offer that 

perfect place for your event’ 

For more information Contact TYC 

@ 985-649-5222. 

 Or email: tycrentals@gmail.com 
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"DON’T FORGET" 

 

        to visit the TYC gift shop case for  

 

Logo shirts, hats, visors, cups, koozies, and more!!!! 

 

            Please contact Mark Poole   with any questions,  

 

    special orders, etc. at 985-788-3448   
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PLACE YOUR 

ADD HERE!! 

Contact TYC for 

more 

Information.. 

985-649-5222 
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TYC BOARD 
Commodore—Frank Bush 

Vice Commodore—Dave Lemaire 
Rear Commodore—Richard Baumy 

Past Commodore -  Larry Whited 
Secretary—Wayne Jablonowski 

Treasurer—Cheryl Perret 
Members at Large– Michael Parks, Silvia Gremes-Cordero, Tom Smith 

 
Other Key Volunteers 

Chaplin—Rev. Dick Almos 
Fleet Surgeon—Dr. Bobby Tassin 
GYA—Kevin Blank & Dr. Bobby Tassin 
LPRC— Wayne Jablonowski, 
          Kevin Blank, Dr. Bobby Tassin,  
               Barry Statia 
SpyGlass—Peggy Stone  
Webmaster—Kevin Blank and              
        Sandy  Stone     
 

 

TAMMANY YACHT CLUB HOURS 

Monday & Tuesday—Closed 
Wednesday & Thursday—5—10 pm 

Friday -  5-11pm 
Saturday - 2– 11pm 

Sunday—1-9pm 
Club hours sometimes vary around  

weekends and holidays 

SPYGLASS 

The deadline for submission to the         
SpyGlass is the 25th of each month. Please 

email your articles to: 

Email:  

spyglass@tammanyyachtclub.org 

Website: http://
www.tammanyyachtclub.org 

Phone: 985-649-5222 

PO BOX 1038 

SLIDELL, LA 70459 

Advertising Rates 
Business Card—$10.00/month 
Quarter Page—$20.00/month 

Half Page—$40.00/month 
Full Page—$80.00/month 

 

Committee Chairs 

Cruising— 
Entertainment -  Bobbi Bush and Jan Lemaire 
House—Larry Whited and Tom Smith 
Juniors/Summer Camp—Sandy Stone 
Membership— Dave Lemaire, Sr. 
Finance—Kyle Bowser 
Past Commodores Council—Larry Whited 
Race—Kyle Bowser and Mike Parks 

Rules— 

 


